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28th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In the last few weeks, we have been reviewing our communication with parents regarding the 
experiences the children have both inside and outside of school.   
 
When your child started in Reception, they were provided with a ‘Home-School’ book which is aimed at 
developing the children’s ability to form positive relationships with their peers and the adults in their 
classroom whilst also supporting the development of effective communication and language.  Now that 
restrictions have been lifted, we would very much like to reinstate the movement of this book 
backwards and forwards between home and school.  You can include anything in the book: 
photographs, menus of places you have eaten out, pictures the children have drawn etc. 
 
In addition to this, we would like you to be more involved in sharing in your child’s learning and 
evidence towards the early learning goals across the curriculum in order to support your child in 
achieving a Good Level of Development.  
 
The school uses 2Simple Evidence Me as a means to recording observations of significant learning 
across the curriculum but also to capture your child’s interests and next steps on their learning journey.   
 
You will have received a Parent Share invitation to activate your account using the email address we 
have on file when your child started school.  All you need to do it click on the link to activate and 
confirm your email address. This website explains how you can add observations directly into your 
child’s learning journey: https://help.evidence.me/evidence-me-help-for-parents/ 
 
We would very much like you to start sharing your child’s experiences outside of school and look 
forward to adding them to our evidence base.  If you have any questions or require any support, please 
contact Mrs Sizer or the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

https://help.evidence.me/evidence-me-help-for-parents/
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